
 

 

21st September 2021 

 

 
 

Dear all, 
Please find below some extra information about flute club. 
 
I will be teaching it after school until 4pm on a Monday, there are limited spaces. The flute will be provided 
for you, for in school use only.  For hygiene purposes, you will be allocated the same flute to use each 
week. 
 
We are very lucky to have the flutes on loan from Babcock Music Service.  As part of this loan agreement, 
we a not allowed to send the flutes home, so if you would like to come to flute club then you have to be 
prepared to practice for 10 minutes, twice a week at lunchtime.  If you do not do this, then someone else 
will be given your place.   
 
 
It is really important if you are learning a musical instrument, that you practice so that as a group, we can 
improve together.   
 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hughes 
 

 


